
         Toledo, October 4, 2021 
 
 
Dear Finance Committee, 

 

Greetings. 

 

My name is Ngalula Sandrine Mubenga. I am a Commissioner on the Ohio New African 
Immigrants Commission (NAIC) and a Professor at the University of Toledo in Lucas county.  

 

Our  SB 148 will go through a second hearing this Tuesday 10/5. I am writing to urge you to 
kindly support this much-needed bill.   
 

 

As you might be aware, Ohio's 60,000 plus African Immigrants play an important role in keeping 
your district and the State of Ohio socially and economically vibrant.  For instance, these 
immigrants have an estimated economic impact of $2.6 billion on the state.  
 

 

SB 148 will enable us to continue working to ensure the success of African Immigrants in 
District 9 and Ohio in general. 
 

 

I look forward to your positive response to this bill. I would be happy to chat with you about it if 
needed. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Ngalula Sandrine Mubenga 

Commissioner, Ohio New African Immigrants Commission (NAIC) 

Professor, University of Toledo 

 

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.legislature.ohio.gov%2Flegislation%2Flegislation-summary%3Fid%3DGA134-SB-148&data=04%7C01%7Cngalula.mubenga%40utoledo.edu%7Cd33c904ce8f643ef995e08d910be6404%7C1d6b1707baa94a3da8f8deabfb3d467b%7C0%7C0%7C637559232172665660%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=P56JZ4mZnAN%2BVA8a0HSGD8fEfEUjxOsuqGJROYvoWVs%3D&reserved=0

